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DATE:  Friday 29th April 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
This year Stratford School Academy will be holding their annual School Sports Day on Friday 27th May at 8.30am until 
approximately 3.00pm at the Terence McMillan Sports Stadium, Prince Regent Lane, London E13.   
 
Students must meet at the stadium and NOT at school first.  Any student arriving after 8.40am will be marked as late. 
The students will be expected to make their own way back from the stadium. Due to the nature of the event, 
approximate timing of the students leaving the stadium is difficult to ascertain. Location and travel information is 
included with this letter. Any pupil who is genuinely unable to travel to the stadium should contact school so 
alternative arrangements can be made. 
 

 All students must wear their full PE kit and are permitted to wear one item of clothing/accessory in their 
house colours. (Strictly NO hoodies or denim) 

 House Colours Euler –Red, Berners Lee – Grey, Curie – Yellow, Crick-Orange, Noether – Green, Hawking  -Blue. 
 

All students must bring the following: 

 Packed lunch. Pupils who receive free school meals will have a packed lunch provided 

 Plenty of water 

 Sun cream  

 Umbrella / jacket if forecast wet weather 
  
Please note that any valuable items that pupils bring with them are their own responsibility. Should they bring a 
mobile phone with them they are reminded to keep with them at all times.  

 
If the weather conditions are too extreme on the morning of Sports Day, a text will be sent to parents by 8.00am 
asking the pupils to come into school.   
 
If you have any concerns/queries regarding the School Sports Day please ring Mr Parr, Head of Physical Education. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
      
Mr A. Seager    Mr M Parr 
Head Teacher    Head of Physical Education 
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